Bryant, Shellie

From: Amy Kirk <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 28, 2019 10:01 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, April 28, 2019 - 22:00 Submitted by anonymous user: 198.245.114.184 Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, April 28, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name: Amy Last Name: Kirk

Email:

Address: ave F north

City: saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): n/a

Subject: Support for a safe consumption site in Saskatoon Meeting (if known): April 29 Regular Business -

Safe Consumption Site in Saskatoon

Comments:

I am writing in support of a Safe consumption site in Saskatoon. I work with people with addictions and see all the challenges they face on a daily basis. The barriers and lack of access that people with addictions face makes my job far more difficult than it should, but more importantly it invalidates the humanity of people with addictions. I could make numerous arguments about the economic, health, and safety benefits a safe consumption site would have for all the other members of the community who do not have addictions, but I will keep this brief and instead focus my request on the idea that people with addictions deserve compassionate, appropriate, and trauma informed access to the care they need and I truly believe a safe consumption site is a step in that direction.

Thank you for your time, Amy Kirk Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305038